
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sandwell Plan Examination – Matter 3 
CPRE does not wish to make any submission save as to Green Belt.  Its views on that matter 
are set out in a section of its submission for Matter 2, paras 1.34-1.38.   
 
It is probable that only paragraph 1.38 is directly relevant to this matter:  

1.38 As the plan is being examined against an obsolete version of NPPF, it may be 
appropriate for there to be a main modification giving primacy to the provision of 
NPPF for the time being on Green Belt.  This should prevent the Plan becoming 
obsolete immediately upon adoption.  This matter may be relevant to Q3.9.   
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